

[image: ]




                            


[image: C:\Users\krobinson\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\XAPWTVDV\MC900286276[1].wmf]

Family Learning at Coleshill Heath Primary School

What is Keeping Up With The Children?      
A FREE five week course run by Solihull College covering how you can help your child with maths homework. This will help them make good progress at school. 

Who is Keeping Up With The Children for?      
Anyone with a child in Key Stage 2 (Juniors). Grandparents and other carers are all welcome! If you need a FREE crèche place for a pre-school child please let us know when you complete the reply slip and we will try to arrange this.

Where and when will it take place?     
At Coleshill Heath Primary School on Tuesday afternoons (1-3pm) starting on January 24th 2017.

How can I join the group?   
Please complete the attached tear off slip and return it to the school office.

Why should I come?   
This is a fabulous FREE opportunity to find out about some of the methods used in teaching maths today, refresh some rusty skills and help your child to do well at school. 
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[bookmark: _GoBack]I would like to attend the course starting on January 24th 2017:

Adult Participant’s Name:……………………………………………………………………………………..

 Tel No:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

I would like free crèche places for the following child/children:  

Name:…………………………………………………………………….. Age:………………………………..
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